
BRANXTON PARISH COUNCIL. 
 

Parish Council website: www.branxtonvillage.weebly.com 

 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS CANCELLED  

 
 

Due to the current evolving Covid 19 virus situation and following 

Government guidelines Branxton Parish Council have with a heavy heart 

decided to cancel Parish Council meetings until further notice.  

However, any resident can continue to raise any issue with Branxton Parish 

Council at any time in the following ways: 

 

Parish Clerk - Email- branxtonpc5@gmail.com  

 

Parish Council Chairman – Iain MacGregor – Telephone 01890 820613 

 

If your issue is regarding potholes to get a quick response report the pothole 

on the Northumberland County Council website “ report” 

 

The link is: https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/SelfService/Report.aspx 
 

 

Covid 19 virus 

 
Residents: If for any reason you must be quarantined and/or need any help 

during the next few months please contact: 

  

Parish Council Chairman – Iain MacGregor – Telephone 01890 820613 
 

Iain has agreed to be the co-ordinator for the Parish Council. 

 

Please keep safe but look out for your neighbours who may need help. 

 

Isabel Hunter 

Clerk to Branxton Parish Council. 
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